
Sunday Services

Bascomb Kids

Bascomb Youth-LOFT

With Pastor Tyler
Flowers

With China Allmon,
Children’s Director

With Nick Yother,
Youth Director

10:00 - 11:00 am

Sundays 4:00 - 6:00 pm

Sunday Schools

Sundays 4:00 - 6:00 pm

Chapman
Prime Movers
Travelers 

11:00 am - 12:00 pm

Let us gather as a community to celebrate the blessings that surround us.
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Hello church family,

     February flew by but what a joyous month it was. We kicked it off with
our "Invite a friend" Sunday and we worshipped with 100 people :-).
     Afterwards our Potluck was a success and we enjoyed some awesome
trivia (Thank you Mr. Bill) and some fun time together.  
     I am also thankful you all got to spend some time with Nick and hear
his heart.  
     Your staff is hard at work getting things in order for Easter and I
cannot thank them and all of our volunteers enough for everything you
all do to keep Bascomb moving forward.
     One Sunday, I spoke briefly about how I feel like I keep preaching on
"Loving your neighbor". Even after our series on hospitality, the thought
has not left my heart.  

*Continued on next page.*

A Word from Rev. Tyler Flowers, Senior Pastor 
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     I believe that is what Bascomb is called to do; to be good neighbors. I want people to feel they can come to
us for a need, a glass of milk, a couple of eggs (even though we cant afford it), all of the things neighbors do.     
     I believe we are filling that role. We are providing space for our community and filling needs.     
     I pray that we sit in that idea of what it means to be a good neighbor. Mr. Rogers says that neighbors are the
ones who help and I believe that is what we are being called to do. The challenge is communicating that to the
community.  
     Together I feel we can accomplish that task. I am thankful for this season and I am thankful to live through it
with you all.
               God Bless,
               Pastor Tyler Flowers

     I just want to say how thankful I am to be on staff here at Bascomb. It really is a joy and honor to serve the
youth and also be on a great staff like the one we have here. 
     Last month in youth ministry we have had a great time, all while learning about how our words can be used
to bring people up or tear people down. 
     Our crew has a good time and if you are reading this and have a child, neighbor, or friend that is in 6th-12th
grade come join us Sunday Nights from 4-6pm. We would love to have you with us. 
     I also want to say thank you for the kind words after preaching last month. It was a blessing to have the
opportunity. 

               In the grip of grace, 
               Nick Yother 
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From our Children’s Director, China Allmon

     Bascomb Kids has had a great start to the new year. Throughout January and February, we learned about
how God is always with us in our daily struggles and problems, and we can look to Him for help, no matter how
big or small the problems we face are. As we move into March and prepare for Easter, we are beginning a new
study of the parables that Jesus told us and how we as Christians should live and what it means to root
ourselves in Christ.
     With ten different students in our group, I have watched the kids bond and support each other in prayer.
Thank you for the support and opportunity to minister to these children! If you know any students in
kindergarten through fifth grade who would like to join us, we would love more friends on Sundays 4pm to
6pm in the big room! 

               Blessings, 
               China Allmon

From our Youth  Director, Nick Yother
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     February was a wonderful month filled with fellowship, community, and exciting new initiatives! We were
blessed to welcome new faces and families at our Invite a Friend Sunday and Super Bowl Potluck—what a joy
to see our church family growing! To help our guests feel at home, we introduced new first-time visitor bags
filled with helpful information about our church and ministries. These bags are available in the Narthex, so be
sure to share them with anyone visiting for the first time!
     We also launched updated church materials to enhance our warm and welcoming atmosphere. The
refreshed Connection Card, Prayer Request Card, E-Giving Card, and Welcome Team Name Badges help
ensure that every guest and member feels connected and supported.
     Beyond our church walls, Tyler and I had the privilege of representing BUMC at the Guns & Hoses 5K
Run/Walk on Feb. 8 at Hobgood Park. It was a fantastic opportunity to engage with over 700 runners and their
families, sharing the heart of our church with the wider community.
     Looking ahead, we hope to see you at the Improv Comedy Show and Dinner on March 2nd—a perfect
chance for laughter, fellowship, and fun! And don’t forget to check out other upcoming events and activities in
March. There’s something for everyone, and we’d love for you to be a part of it!
     Let’s continue to grow together in faith, love, and community!

               Whitney Gaeta 

From our Adult Activities Director, Whitney Gaeta

     The preschool is excited to announce an upcoming Scholastic book fair that will take place from March 17th
to March 21st. This event provides a wonderful opportunity for children and parents to explore a wide range of
books suitable for preschool-aged children. We invite all families to participate and encourage a love for
reading in our young learners.
     The preschool will also be hosting parent-teacher conferences during this period. These conferences are a
crucial time for parents to engage with their child's education, discuss their progress, and set goals for the
remainder of the academic year. Teachers will be available to meet with parents to provide insights into their
child's development and to answer any questions.
     Registration for the upcoming school year is progressing well. We are pleased to announce that we have
already registered 50 students, with ongoing tours for prospective families. The interest in our preschool
program continues to grow, and we are thrilled to welcome new families into our community. If you or
someone you know is interested in learning more about our preschool, please contact us to schedule a tour,
kathi@bascombpreschool.com or call 770-926-0397.
     We look forward to these exciting events and appreciate the continued support of BUMP.

               Kathi Underwood 

From our Preschool Director, Kathi Underwood
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Stay Connected

770-926-9755

office@BascombUMC.org

BascombUMC.org

2295 Bascomb Carmel Rd.,

Woodstock, GA 30189

Weekly Bible Studies

Bible Study - Thursdays

With Pastor Tyler Flowers
1:30pm (Chapman Classroom)
and 6:30pm (Big Room)

Improv Comedy Show - March 2nd

Join us for dinner at 4pm and a
family friendly show at 5pm. 
in the Felloship Hall

Follow us on Facebook and
Instagram!

Give Online!

Admin Council Meeting

All are welcome to attend!
Thursday March 6th at 6:30pm
in the Fellowship Hall

Crafters Club - Quilting Basics

Wednesday March 19th - 6pm-7pm 
in the Fellowship Hall
Bring your own supplies. 

Beginner Ukulele Class - 2nd Tues.

Wed. March 12th at 7:00pm in the
Preschool Big Room. 
Come on out to learn the Ukulele!

Special Program - Tax Tips

Join us for a Special Presentation!
March 27th from 2:30pm-3:30pm 
in the Fellowship Hall

Mens Bible Study - Tuesdays 

Journey Group
1:00pm (Chapman Classroom)

This Month Special Events

Ash Wednesday Service 

With Pastor Tyler Flowers
Join us Wednesday March 5th at
6:15pm in the Chapel. 

mailto:tyler.flowers@ngumc.net
mailto:tyler.flowers@ngumc.net
http://facebook.com/BascombUMC
http://instagram.com/BascombUnitedMethodist
https://giving.servantkeeper.com/bascombumc
https://www.bascombumc.org/hospitality_welcome/
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:gaoldiesman@gmail.com
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:tyler.flowers@ngumc.net
mailto:tyler.flowers@ngumc.net
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This Month Events Continued
Recurring Events 

Exercise Classes - Free
Every Tuesday in March
Chair Yoga - 5:30pm-6:00pm
Ab Work - 6:00pm-6:20pm

United Women in Faith Meeting
Tuesday March 25th at 11:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
Bring your lunch! 

Music Jam - March 5th
7pm-9pm in the Fellowship Hall
Come Listen, Come Play!
Bluegrass & American Music! 

Veterans Meetup - March 18th
12pm-1pm in the Fellowship Hall
Program and light snacks provided!

United Methodist Men Breakfast Super Seniors Luncheon
Sunday March 23rd at 8:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
Enjoy breakfast and a devotional. 

Wednesday March 19th at 11:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
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Some Event Highlights
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